
Welcome to Primary 2 

Our teachers are 

Reminders 

Our PE days are on a 

Wednesday and Friday. PE kit 

should be brought in on a 

Monday and kept in school 

until Friday. All clothing should be clearly labelled with your child’s 

name. 

All children are encouraged to drink, please provide your child with a 

water bottle to bring to school everyday. There is a water machine where 

they can refill their water bottles. 

Snack - we encourage all children to eat healthy, nut free snacks. They 

should bring a playtime snack everyday. 

Class Rules 

 

Mrs Vivers  

(Thurs pm & Fri) 

Listen carefully 

Remember to put your hand up 

Always try your best 

Remember your manners 

Be kind to each other 

Mrs Fergusson  

(Mon - Thurs am) 

Mrs Bell is our 

General Assistant 



Literacy 

Sounds we will focus on in term 1 are ee, ea and oi. We will also 

be looking at common words (previously known as tricky words). 

Details of the weekly sound and spelling words will be sent home on 

a Monday, please practise these with your child to help consolidate 

their knowledge and understanding. 

Writing - This term our focus will be on structuring sentences and 

using these in our writing.  We will also be revising lower and upper 

case letters. 

Reading - Reading books will be sent home this term for the 

children to practise their reading at home. Please continue to revise 

ORT words and wordboxes (if your child still brings these home). 

Curricular Areas Topic 

Our topic for this term is ‘Transport’. This 

will involve learning about different 

methods of transport (land, sea and air), 

how transport has changed over the years, transport 

and the environment, transport around the world as 

well as road safety aspects. 

Children are encouraged to bring in objects from home 

relevant to our topic for discussion. 

Maths 

In RME we have been talking about our class rules and about how to 

be helpful to other people in school. We will  also be finding out 

about the changes that occur in Autumn and learning about the 

tradition of the Harvest Festival.  

In French we are going to learn basic greetings , how to introduce 

ourselves and numbers up to 10. 

P.E - every Wednesday with Mrs Fergusson and every Friday with Mrs 

Vivers. In term 1 we will be focusing on bi-lateral movements and 

large ball skills.  

In Health we will be sharing ‘All About Me’ and discussing our 

emotions. 

With Mrs Fergusson we will be focusing on 

addition up to 20 and numbers to 100. SAMSON 

- this term we are focusing on our mental recall of addition 

facts to 10. 

Please practise number ordering, ordinal number (first, second, 

etc), number after/before and between numbers to 100 

With Mrs Vivers we are focusing on shape. We are learning the 

names and properties of shapes, making patterns with shapes 

and tiling with shapes. We will investigate symmetry. You can 

help at home by asking us to name shapes in the home or when 

out walking. Shapes are everywhere!  


